
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

   
   

    
 

  
   

  
 

            

        

 

 

 

    
 

    

 

   

    
 

   

   
    

 
 

      

 
 

   
 

     
  

 

 
    

     
      

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
3025 East Kearney Street 
P.O. Box 868 
Springfield, Missouri 65801 
417.895.7600 
Fax: 417.895.7637 
1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

FROM: Shannon Kellner, P.E. 

DATE: August 9, 2024 

SUBJECT: Kaysinger Basin Bridge Bundle Design-Build 

Early Release Documents 

The Missouri Department of Transportation anticipates an upcoming Design-Build project that 

includes bridges in Bates, Benton, Cedar, Henry, Hickory, St. Clair, and Vernon Counties. The 
Request for Qualifications was issued on August 1, 2024. The Request for Proposals (RFP) is 

anticipated to be issued in late October 2024. 

MoDOT is releasing information pertinent to this project prior to issuing the RFP. This 

information includes the following: 

• Existing Bridge and Roadway Information 

This information can be found as early release information through the project SharePoint site. 
If you would like to receive access to this information, please send your request by email to 
kaysingerbridgebundle@modot.mo.gov. 

Please be advised that these files are for information only. Information will be clarified in the 

RFP document when released. Receipt of early release information will in no way guarantee that 
the user or their company will be shortlisted to compete for the project or awarded the project. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Kellner, P.E. 

Project Director 

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, 

innovative, reliable and dedicated to a prosperous Missouri. 

www.modot.org 
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